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NIS Lagoon PTA 

Newsletter 

December 2020 

Please take a minute to complete the 
following: 

Click on the link below 

PTA Parent Survey 
 

 

An international community of Learners, Striving for Excellence and Celebrating Success 

As  we are in a pandemic we must all be vigilant 
about following  COVID19 procedures at school. 

1. Anyone entering the school must wear a 
mask, extra masks help if your child loses 
theirs.  

2. Please ensure and remind children to 
dispose of masks in the allocated bins. 

3. Social distancing is important for everyone, 
both adults and students, entering the 
school. 

4. If your child is unwell, it is better to keep 
them home and if it persists seek a 
professional. 

5. Adults and Secondary students must show 
their Etheraz to enter the school gates and 
buildings. 
 
 

The PTA needs You! 
If you are interested in becoming an active part of 
your child’s schooling, then let us know by emailing 
us @ ptachairperson@nislagoon.com  and we will 
get back to you as soon as possible. 
Please include the following details: 
Name: 
Number: 
Classes of child/children 

 

 

Firstly, I would like to introduce myself as the new PTA 
chairperson for 2020/2021. My name is Fatima Jomha. 

It brings me great pleasure to be a part of NIS 
Lagoon’s Parent Teacher community. We aim to work 
with the school to achieve many goals for the sake of 
our children. 

My fellow PTA team members and I will make it our 
utmost priority to help your children learn in the best 
school environment possible. 

 

 

 

 

At Newton Lagoon we always take the 
health and safety of our students very 
seriously. Here is how you can help us. 

 

 

1. Stop, drop and go: please drop off and 
picking up your children as quickly and 
safely as possible. 

2. Unless you are an EYFS parent, try to 
avoid driving past the EYFS building in 
the mornings. 

3. Make sure your child leaves your car on 
the pavement side of the vehicle. 

4. Ask your child to stay with you, or their 
carer, when crossing the road and in the 
car park area. 

 

 

CALLING ALL ENGINEERS!  

Would any of our engineer parents be able to 
spare a little time to inspire our young scientists in 
Science week next term.? If you are able to help 
please contact Mr. Wilson- 
at wilsonc@nislagoon.com 

 

https://forms.gle/uEwyhHFssWkxfLK66
mailto:ptachairperson@nislagoon.com
mailto:wilsonc@nislagoon.com



